
LAUREL SPRINGS RECREATION COMMISSION 
MINUTES OF MEETING OF DECEMBER 2, 2020 

CHAIRMAN BRIAN HOFACKER PRESIDING 
 

OPEN MEETING ACT – Adequate notice of this meeting was given by emailing notices to The Retrospect and Courier 
Post on January 9, 2020 and posting on the bulletin board in the Borough Hall on the Borough Website.   
 
ROLL CALL recorded present Mrs. Hafer, Mr. Straub, Mrs. Tisera, Mr. DiMarco; absent:  Mr. Hofacker and Mr. Plotts  
 
MATTERS REQUIRING OFFICIAL ACTION  
 APPROVAL OF MINUTES – Meeting of Wednesday, November 4, 2020 - The motion by Mr. Straub was seconded 

by Mr. DiMarco with all in favor, none opposed and no abstentions.   
 

EVENTS AND ACTIVITIES  
 ANNUAL TREE LIGHTING – SATURDAY, DECEMBER 5, 2020 – There was review of the newsletter that was 

distributed and all three judges will communicate after the holiday season.   
 

 O’TANNENBOMB – It was confirmed that this event is cancelled.   
 

 SPRING ACTIVITIES – For Miss Laurel Springs no date can be given by Sterling, so it will have to be cancelled for 
2021.  There was discussion of Baseball sign ups to be held in February, which will be held, and that there would 
be delay if necessary but not cancellation.  Mr. Straub commented that he is looking for a potential parent 
volunteer to take over the Baseball activities and he would oversee the transition.     

 
ANNOUNCEMENTS – the next meeting of the Laurel Springs Recreation Commission will be held Wednesday, 
January 6, 2021 at 7 pm at the Recreation Center.   
        Respectfully submitted,  
 
 
        Dawn T. Amadio, Secretary  


